Our Elk Park Center, Anoka, and Rogers lobbies are reopening Tuesday July 7.  We look forward to welcoming you back to our branches.  To keep everyone safe we have implemented the following preventative health measures:
1. In addition to a nightly deep cleaning and disinfecting, commonly-touched surfaces (door handles, desks, check stations, etc.) are being disinfected throughout the day.
1. Employees will stay home if they are sick and they are to wash their hands or use sanitizer frequently. We ask that any visitors to the branches follow the same guidance.
1. Our staff has been trained on best practices for health and sanitizing. We are continually monitoring information published by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and will adjust our stay safe stay healthy opening plan as necessary to meet the CDC guidelines.
1. Social distancing guidelines will be in place at each of our offices with a maximum number of people who can be served at one time.  There may be times when you are asked to wait outside of the branch to maintain required social distancing.  We encourage you to use online, telephone, or drive-up options for your banking needs when possible as they are still the optimal way to limit exposure and maximize social distancing measures.
1. Masks are encouraged, but not required.  You may be asked to remove your mask for identification purposes at a safe distance of at least 6 feet.
1. Safety shields have been installed for customer interactions.
1. Hand sanitizing stations are located in all locations and use of them is strongly encouraged.  
